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Message from: Barbara Prinari bprinari@uccs.edu 

Dear Faculty, 

here is my Faculty Assembly report for March. 

1. FA Elections. The second call for nominations for the upcoming elections went out on 

February 15th and nominations closed on February 29th. A huge thank you to all of you 

who nominated candidates, including yourselves! 

 

Robyn Marschke verified the eligibility of the candidates and her office created the ballot 

using Qualtrics. 

 

The elections will be conducted March 14th-18th. Please watch your email and vote! 

Representatives, please remind your college faculty about the election and encourage 

them to vote. 

   

2. FA committees. We have already started working on filling the committee slots that will 

become vacant in July, and only two positions are still to be filled, for the following 

committees: 

 

(i) Misconduct in Research, Scholarship and Creative Work committee (from LAS) 

(ii) System-level budget committee (from any college) 

 

Please contact me if you wish to serve in one of these committees, or if you can 

recommend someone from your college willing to serve. 

  

3. FA service award. Please join us in congratulating Mark Malone (College of Education) 

who has been selected as the recipient of the 2016 Faculty Assembly Service Award. 

Mark’s service for this campus and for the CU system as a whole has been and continues 

to be exemplary, and it is hard to imagine anyone more deserving of this award. I would 

like to invite you to help us congratulate Mark by attending the campus award ceremony 

on Wednesday, April 27, in Berger Hall from 4-6pm. 

  

4. Conversations at Clydes’. We will continue hosting these informal conversations 

throughout the semester. Our next appointment is scheduled for Wed, March 30
th

, from 

4:30-6:30 PM, and it will be hosted by Bita Rivas and myself. Please join us for a chance 

to exchange thoughts, ideas, concerns and more in an informal setting. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Barbara Prinari, PhD 

Associate Professor of Mathematics 

Faculty Assembly President Elect, 2015-2016 
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